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Mr. Grote Reber
 
Post Office Box 2
 
Green Bank, West Virginia
 

Dear Grote: 

Herewith two sets of the prints that you
4 11 by 6 11 by 5 11requested. They are rather than 4 11 as 

I understand this is the standard enlargement for the 
negative size. In view of possibilities for use in 
a pUblication, I presume that glossies are in order. 

I am sorry to hear things donlt look too 
good for your particular purposes down there. I am 
rather afraid that this is one of the prices of the 
march of civilization, whether it be backward or 
forward. 

When you are ina traveling mood again, I 
will certainly be glad to see you up here. Please let 
me know when that time seems to be drawing near and 
1 1 11 see if I can cook up any extra excitement. 

Best wishes, 

e.\-\.s~ 
e, 

Charles H. Schauer 
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